
Results and Decision
(How do you prefer to receive your Gluten Free Products)
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Consultation and Main Results
A consultation on the preferred method of receiving gluten free products has been published and shared
with hospitals to reach gluten allergy patients

Consultation Start Date:
2023/8/17

Consultation End Date:
2023/8/29
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The decision

A consultation was sent on August 17th, 2023, via text messages to beneficiaries of the
Wheat Allergy Program regarding the best methods of receiving Gluten Free Food
Products. In response to their desire to deliver products to homes, a delivery

company has been approved to deliver gluten-free food products to the beneficiaries,
and the award procedures are being completed..




